
 

 

3rd March 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Re: Change to cashless payment system 

 
Following our previous letter regarding the change in our cashless payment system, we can now 
confirm that we will be moving to the new system from Thursday 6th March 2025. 

 
Please ensure you have topped up your child’s catering account via sQuid to ensure that they 
have sufficient credit for Thursday 6th March and Friday 7th March by 5pm on Wednesday 5th 
March. 

 
We will be generating your letters to set up your new IPAY account on Thursday 6th March once 
the link is established between the cashless catering system and IPAY and aim to have these 
letters issued to you the same day.  If you have a smartphone you will be able to manage your 
child’s account through the app iPayimpact by CRB Cunninghams. For more information click 
here. 

 
Any school trips which are currently live on the sQuid system will remain payable on Squid 
up until Monday 10th March to give our finance team time to transfer the trip details onto the new 
IPAY system. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

AHogben 

 

Angela Hogben 
Business Manager 

https://www.crbcunninghams.co.uk/news/the-ultimate-school-payment-app-is-here-get-ready-for-a-better-payment-experience-with-ipayimpact

